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Harry Cayton 
Chief Executive 
CHRE 
11 Strand 
London 
WC2N 5HR 

17 June 2010 

Learning from the Gosport War Memorial Hospital Cases 

Thank you for your letter dated 3 June 2010 suggesting a meeting to discuss the 
Gosport War Memorial case. 

We would be very pleased to take part in a meeting with you and colleagues from the 
General Medical Council. As indicated in my earlier email to you, I wonder if it would be 
helpful to use our meeting to also look at how we might apply the lessons from Gosport 
to the situation at the Mid Staffordshire Trust. 

I will ask my office to contact Emma Kelly-Dempster to make arrangements for our 
meeting. 

Thank you again for writing to us. 

Yours sincerely 

Professor Dickon Weir-Hughes 
Chief Executive and Registrar 
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